LATVIJAS R.EPUBLIKAS ARLIETU MINIS'I'RS

MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF THE REPUBLIC OF LATVIA

A Riga, 15 November, 2017

Dear Colleague,

Allow me to express my most profound sympathy with the people of the
- Hellenic Republic in connection with the deadly floods near Athens on
15 November that took away the lives of so many people.

I would like to extend my heartfelt condolences to the families and friends
of the victims, also wishing strength and a rapid recovery to all those
who have suffered in this disaster.

At this saddest moment, please accept, dear Colleague, the assurances of
my highest esteem.

Yours sincerely,

His Excellency Nikos Kotzias
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic



